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Supervisors of the Checklist  

 

On Thursday,  January 13, 2017, the Supervisors of the Checklist,  Harriet Cady, 

Gloria Riel, and Diana Allard met at the office for a work session.  

 

Twenty four voters who moved from Deerfield were removed from the Checklist. 

Five new voters were added . 

 

The updated Checklist was printed and posted at the post office and library. 

 

We then verified signatures on 13 petitions we had received.   

 

We recessed the meeting until January 13, 2017. 

 

01132017 

 

Supervisors of the Checklist  

 

On Friday,  January 13, 2017 the Supervisors of the Checklist reconvened their 

work session in order to continue and finish verifying signatures on the petitions 

we had received.  This work was completed and we adjourned. 

Submitted by Diana Allard  

 

 



 

 


